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	Affiliate Annual Report Form



Please return this form by January 1 of each year to your Region Director.

	State/Territory:
	Oklahoma
	Date:
	12/14/11

	Person Completing Form:
	Ginny McCarthick
	Phone:
	580 371 9533



Accomplishments: (Please list major accomplishments for the period of January 1-December 31)

At our state meeting in April, Oklahoma Governor Mary Fallin was a guest and spoke to our membership.  She is a graduate of Oklahoma State University with an undergraduate degree in Child Development.
We currently have 89 active members and 39 life members.  Twenty one members attended the NEAFCS Annual Session in Albuquerque.
To fund our Association’s 4-H scholarship, donations will be accepted, along with registration fees for the OEAFCS annual meeting at the Embassy Suites on April 12-13, 2012.  We also will be hosting a wine and cheese tasting for our networking evening as a way to raise funds for this scholarship.

Member Resources:

Members are encouraged to participate in NEAFCS Webinars
Our Website is active and up to date

A food tray was provided for the OCES New Employee Orientation, with an invitation to join OEAFCS and explaining the importance of belonging to our professional association.

Awards & Recognition:

Two members received national recognition as Distinguished Educator, two delegates were recognized nationally for Continued Excellence, and one member received Southern Region and National award for Communications.
Public Affairs:

A sub committee has been established to encourage sales of the Living Well Resource Book. Several cases of the books have been sold and are currently in offices across the state for future sales.
Affiliate VP for Public Affairs attended PILD.  As a result of 2010 and 2011 delegates feedback from PILD, OEAFCS has teamed with other state associations to develop a system for briefing our elected officials about the many program options that  Extension can offer.  This team met with Sen. Tom Cole’s Legislative aide for input and based on her guidance and recommendations we have developed a plan to give members of Congressional and Senatorial staff in our state a “working tour” of several counties so that they can see Extension Educators in Action.  We will roll out this project at our Annual Extension Conference in January and begin the tours later in the year.

The annual fall edition of the OEAFCS newsletter was produced and provided to all OEAFCS members, administrators and retirees. The newsletter highlights activities and programs of work within the Oklahoma Association.
Other Special Projects: (Anything you would like to brag about
We have had several requests for the Elevator Speech that was developed for our membership. It is listed below:

Elevator Speech

Author: Karen Armbruster

 

I work for the Oklahoma Cooperative Extension Service, an “extension” of Oklahoma State University in 

________(county).As an Extension Educator, I work to strengthen Oklahoma families and communities using research-based information that applies to families and their everyday life issues on health, finances and 

relationships. Here is my card;  Please contact me if you would like a program or more information.

 

Concerns from your State: (Concerns for the NEAFCS Board)

We continue to be concerned about increasing dues but currently our membership has remained level.  
We would like to see JCEP support reinstated.

The state of CES in your state: 

We recently welcomed our new State Program Leader, Dr. Jorge Atiles.  Dr. Atiles has implemented a program to strengthen Family and Consumer Science impact in Oklahoma by strategically focusing our efforts and documenting programming and behavior changes to an online reporting system.  
OCES continues to be valued in Oklahoma and we currently maintain a strong county presence with no major cuts.   This is a reflection of outstanding OCES leadership and their commitment to retaining a strong county presence..

Submit this form to your Regional Director and the 
NEAFCS National Office, 14070 Proton Rd, Suite 100, Dallas, Texas  75244
Fax: (972) 490-4219, Email: dave@neafcs.org


